
               MILES SCHOOL    
                      11918 MILES AVENUE 
                    CLEVELAND, OHIO  44105 

216.838-5250 

 
                ROY JAMES, PRINCIPAL 

  AKEESHA CURRY, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

  

 
 April 15, 2020 
 
Dear Miles Parents & Guardians, 
 
Miles School will be providing enrichment activities for our scholars.  Our activities will supplement the 
Enrichment Packets that our district is providing to parents.  The packets can be found on the district’s 
website and we will also have a link on our website to help parents and scholars navigate to the 
materials.  You can find all of our resources in one central location by visiting our website at 
https://www.clevelandmetroschools.org/miles under the Parent and Students tab, Covid-19 Resources. 
Our teacher’s emails are also listed on the website, so that you may stay connected with them.  We also 
invite you to follow us on Facebook for important updates https://www.facebook.com/MilesSchool/ 
 
  
Enrichment Packets 

 
Packets for each grade level are located on the district’s web page.  Students can also pick up packets 
from any of the Meal Sites that CMSD has opened for scholars.  This includes Miles School.  Students 
simply grab the packet for their grade level after they leave the lunch line.   
Please understand that students will not be graded on the work in the packets.  The material is to enrich 
them and keep them in a learning state of mind.  We want to continue to see our scholars grow in their 
academics.  
 
 
In Addition to the packets 
 
 
The staff at Miles is planning to use our website to posts messages from grade level staff members on 
enrichment activities that teachers believe would be beneficial for Miles Scholars.  Messages include 
activities that teachers have been working on with scholars such as Study Island, Imagine Leaning, and 
Springboard.  These activities are familiar to our scholars because they have been a regular part of 
instruction all year.  Teachers have stated that they want students to check for changes each week.  

DREAM BIG, THEN WORK HARD 

TO MAKE THAT DREAM A 

REALITY! 

 

https://www.clevelandmetroschools.org/miles
https://www.facebook.com/MilesSchool/


 
 
 
 
What activities do we have for grade levels? 
 
Pre-Kindergarten/Pre-school      
Enrichment materials from CMSD 
 
Kindergarten-2nd Grade 
Enrichment Packets from CMSD 
Imagine Learning Reading 
Imagine Learning Math 
 
3rd -5th Grades 
Enrichment Packets from CMSD 
Study Island Reading 
Study Island Math 
 
6th -8th Grades 
Enrichment Packets from CMSD 
Study Island  
Digital Springboard 
Scholastic Digital 
Khan Academy-Math 
 
 
 

ESP Staff 
Our ESP teachers will also have messages for students.  This includes Music, Art, Physical Education, 
Media and Reading Intervention.  They want to make sure that you are receiving activities to work on 
from them as well.  
 

    
 
 
 
Special Education Families 
We will be conducting IEP Meetings during this time away from the building. The meetings will likely be 
phone conferences since that is the easiest way to engage parents.  Intervention Specialists will reach 
out to parents to set up meetings. Intervention specialist will share a copy of the IEP with the parent 



prior to the meeting. Parents will be able to participate just as they would in person and parents would 
be notified that they can sign the IEPs once the school building is re-opened.  
 
 
How do we plan to share information with our parents and scholars? 
We are planning to do the following: 

 
: 

 -Post our newsletter on The Miles School’s Facebook Page 

 -Post on Miles School’s Website 

 -Post and share with parents through Messenger- IVR Email 

 -Post and share with parents on Class Dojo in grades K-5 

 -Post and share with parents on Study Island Parent Contact Page 
 
Technology 
Some parents indicated to staff during our check-in a few weeks ago that students are in need of 
technology devices to use during this time at home.  The district has started to share devices with 
families, starting with high schools.  Once Miles School gets the okay to move forward, we will reach out 
to those of you who indicated a need and proceed from there.   
 

 
 
 
Thank you for allowing us to share this information with you.  Please check The Miles Web page for 
changes and additions to our Enrichment Plan as we move forward. 
Educationally Yours, 

 
Principal James 



 

  

  

  

 


